
NEWS & NOTES
Following the LSCSD  

Board of Education Meeting of March 1, 2022 

BOARD 

NOTES 

Board of Education mem-

bers received a warm wel-

come when they held their 

work session on Tuesday 

night at A.J. Schmidt Ele-

mentary School. There was 

a sign to greet them, along 

with notes, a refreshing 

snack and a Scribble Stone 

at each Board table seat. 

(Remember those Scribble 

Stones with positive mes-

sages sent to all District 

employees on World Kind-

ness Day a while back? That 

was an AJS project!) 

Continued  

on next page… 

  We’re so proud of … 

Hailey, 
Molly 

& Bethany 
 Lake Shore 2022 SARD Honorees

Every year, the Erie-Niagara School Su-

perintendents’ Association honors the 

top three academic students graduating 

from every public and non-public school 

in Erie and Niagara counties. 

This year’s Lake Shore honorees are Hai-

ley Kliszak (Valedictorian), Molly Majew-

ski (Salutatorian), and Bethany Montroy. 

These students, with their High School 

principal, Superintendent and a member 

Hailey Kliszak, Valedictorian Bethany Montroy Molly Majewski, Salutatorian 

of the Board of Education, will gather 

later this spring at E-NSSA’s Scholastic 

Achievement Recognition Dinner 

(SARD) at Salvatore’s. Each student re-

ceives a crystal bison as a memento of 

this distinct honor. 

We’ll be sharing more information 

about these students, and the rest of 

our academic ‘Top 10,’ as graduation 

season approaches. 

Top Film Composer to Work 

with HS  & MS Music Students 
FREE CONCERT follows at Middle School 

at 7 pm, March 15 

Read More  ... 
Rossano Galante 

AJS student artwork. 
Photo by Melissa Bergler. 

https://www.lakeshorecsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=21&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=21437&PageID=1
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Continued  

from previous page … 

The children's artwork 

seen by Board members 

on their building tour 

left no doubt that it was 

snow season, but the 

warmth of kindness 

reigned! 

After the tour,  Principal 

Jill Clark updated Board 

members on the Dis-

trict’s K-5 English/

Language Arts goal, and 

social-emotional learn-

ing at AJS.  

Read More  … 

about this  

presentation  

and the  

proposed 2022-23 

school budget  

(no staff reductions 

expected) 

and bus purchase 

proposals, including 

the District’s  

first  

zero-emission  

school bus! 

NEXT 

Board  

of Education 

Meeting 

7 pm, Tuesday, 

March 15,  

High School 

Our Thespians 
at the  
High School 
& Middle School 

A Play  
and  
A Musical 
Brighten  
These Final Days 
of Winter 

Congratulations and 
many thanks to all 
involved in the recent 
productions of 
‘Almost, Maine’ at the 
High School and 
‘Frozen JR’ at the 
Middle School.  
It is so great to see 
such talent, hard work 
and commitment ! 

Alexa Jones 
& Mary Lou Patnaude 
High School 
SO EWE-NIQUE! 

What are High School 

students doing after 

school these days? Sports, 

check. Esports, check.  

Foreign Language Club, 

check. Crocheting …

crocheting?  

Read more … 

At Lake Shore, freshman 

Alexa Jones and art teach-

er Mary Lou Patnaude 

started a crochet club after 

Alexa brought in many of 

her creations to share with 

her classmates.  Alexa cro-

chets a lot in her free time 

and is event working on 

her own patterns for 3D 

designs. They are helping 

others, of all skill levels, 

learn the craft. 

Above: A scene from ‘Almost, Maine’ at the High School. 
- Contributed photo

Above: A scene from ‘’Frozen JR.’ at the Middle School. 
- Middle School Facebook photo

- Photo by Katie Zittel

https://www.lakeshorecsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=21&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=21442&PageID=1
https://www.lakeshorecsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=4&ModuleInstanceID=21&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=21439&PageID=1

